

Cabinet Office

The Guildhall, Swansea, SA1 3SN www.swansea.gov.uk

Councillor Mary Jones
Chair – Scrutiny Programme
Committee

Please ask for:

Councillor Clive Lloyd

Direct Line:

01792 63 6141

E-Mail:

cllr.clive.lloyd@swansea.gov.uk

Our Ref:

CL/KH

Your Ref:

Date:

6 December 2017

Dear Councillor Jones

Pre-decision Scrutiny of cabinet Report : Liberty Stadium

Thank you for your letter dated 15th November and the attendance of the Vice chair at Cabinet on the 16th November

I am pleased scrutiny recognise the deal secures best value for the council and that this is to the benefit to all parties involved including the council and its residents.

As a result of the decision of cabinet to proceed we will now seek to finalise terms as soon as is practical.

In relation to the matter of the floor and steelwork I will arrange for a separate reply which due to the sensitive nature of the legal dispute could not be placed in the public domain

In the meantime can I thank scrutiny for their input and support with this matter.

Yours sincerely

COUNCILLOR CLIVE LLOYD

DEPUTY LEADER & CABINET MEMBER FOR SERVICE TRANSFORMATION & BUSINESS OPERATIONS